
 

 

March was an exceptionally busy month in school, with Years 1,2, 4 and 

Reception attending educational visits, having the pleasure of hosting Ash, 

the Football Freestyler, World Book Day, our Spring Sing, the Farm Boy 

production, Rock Steady performances and our Easter fair. Undoubtedly, 

the Spring Sing was a highlight, serving as a sensational conclusion to the 

spring term. Our children invested considerable effort into mastering their 

songs and refining their poems.  

We hope you have had a wonderful Easter and spent lots of time with your 

families ready to begin the summer term. We look forward to seeing you    

   all again on Monday, 8th April! 

Coming up in April… 

We are looking forward to 

Science week , which will take 

place between 15th-18th 

April. We will   be celebrating 

science, technology, 

engineering and maths all 

focused around the theme 

‘TIME’! 

 

Mrs Austin 



 

 

8th April- School reopens to staff and children 

for the first half of the Summer term.  

15th-19th April – RCFS Science Week 

12th/16th April- National Offer Day (Rec and 

Y4)  

22nd April– Y1 educational visit to the 

Wolesley Centre 

24th April – Y4 Transition to Oldfields  

 

Clubs this half term: 

Tuesdays: Multi-skills with Sporting PB 

TTRS with Miss Wain 

Wednesdays: Gardening Club with Mrs Austin 

Thursdays: Tag-rugby with Mr Tolley 

(See class dojo calendars and posts for more 

details on all of the above) 


